Lisbon Board of Education
15 Newent Road
Lisbon, CT 06351

Today, July, 27, 2021, the Special Board of Education Meeting is cancelled and will be
rescheduled for August 16, 2021 @ 6:30 pm at an outdoor location to be determined.

To clarify, it is expected that the gym will be over capacity because multiple communities have
expressed their intent to be present at this Special BOE Meeting, thus creating a public safety
issue.

The outdoor location will be posted as soon as it is determined.

Judy Jencks
Board of Education Interim chairperson



